
Subsidised heating oil 
tank replacement

Many properties across our supply 
area are located in high risk areas 
for groundwater contamination. This 
groundwater is used for public water 
supply.

If you use and store heating oil on your 
property for domestic use, is your tank 
and ancillary pipework:

•	 in poor condition?
•	 over 20 years old?
•	 a single skinned tank?

If your tank or pipework meets any 
of these criteria and poses a risk 
to groundwater, Portsmouth Water 
is offering a 50% subsidy (capped 
at £2,500) for any works to make 
your heating oil set-up low risk to 
groundwater. This can include tank 
replacement, pipework replacement 
and the installation of an appropriate 
concrete base.

All works will be carried out by 
an OFTEC registered technician 
nominated by Portsmouth Water.

This offer is subject to the discretion 
of Portsmouth Water. A high risk to 
groundwater must be present for 
funding to be approved.
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For more information

catchment.management@
portsmouthwater.co.uk

023 9224 9248


